
 
MEMORIES OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA 

In 2011, The Australian Board of Missions published a book with the title ‘Missionary 
Memories’. This contained recollections of the work and lives of Australians who had 
worked for the Anglican Church in Papua New Guinea. It seemed appropriate to follow 
our Australian colleagues’ example and so I collected memories of the British contingent 
who were missionaries and volunteers in PNG. 64 memories have been assembled in


MEMORIES OF PAPUA NEW GUINEA 
This illustrated book will be available at the PNGCP Supporters’ meeting at the Anglican 
Communion Office on Saturday, November 15th. The book is being produced at cost 
but that cost will depend upon how many purchasers there will be! Hoping that many 
people will want to buy a copy, we expect the cost will be under £20.00. Postage extra. 
Please let us know if you would like a copy by replying by

EMAIL               pngcpoffice@gmail.com

TELEPHONE.    02075 829905

POST                18 Kenneth Court, 173 Kennington Road, London SE11 6SS
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